
 
 
 

 

 

Nov 13, 2019, 1:31 PM  

 
 
Hello Ms. Fletcher, 
  
Please be advised that the Kenner Police Department is not in possession of any “CJ-9” forms referenced 
in your Public Records Request.  If I can be of any further assistance, please feel free to contact me 
directly. 
  
Captain Marc Ortiz 
Legal Affairs/Professional Standards/ 
Emergency Management 
Kenner Police Department 
500 Veterans Blvd. 
Kenner, La. 70062 
(504) 712-2381 office 
(504) 712-2205 fax 
 


